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Design and implement an effective 
system of communication with 
other entities and external stake 
holders by the end of the upcoming 
fiscal year, June 30, 2019:
• Public
• Visitors/tourists 
• City of Sand City
• City of Monterey
• City of Pacific Grove
• City of Pebble Beach
• City of Carmel 

The Environmental Health Bureau, 
Consumer Protection, currently 
tests for presence of elevated 
bacteria levels from eight different 
beaches throughout the Monterey 
County, known as the Assembly Bill 
411 (AB 411). 

Project Goal



Ensuring safe beaches
through effective 
communication 
addresses the 3 
core functions of 
Public Health:



Public 
Awareness 

• Enhance public awareness 

through the County of Monterey 

Health Department website.  By 

providing demonstration videos, 

such as how a samples is taken, 

equipment used to take a 

sample, and how the water 

sample is tested in the lab. 





Contributing 
Factors 

1. Lack of grant money availability

2. Lack of personnel and/or time 

approval from Department  

3. Lack of contribution from 

Stakeholders 



Conclusion 

• The Environmental Health Division will address further health 

concerns by educating the public in an assortment of topics.

• The Environmental Health Division will be able to post information 

to the public to further raise awareness.

• The Consumer Protection Program will be able to expand 

communication skills.



Questions




